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Is your workplace trauma-informed? 

Support Services Appreciation Day is June 26

Nearly two-thirds of adults in Canada have been 
exposed to at least one potentially traumatic 
event. In healthcare—an environment that can be 
mentally and emotionally stressful—the potential 
for trauma is high.

Becoming a trauma-informed workplace means 
taking steps to create an environment that 
prioritizes safety, trust, empowerment, and avoids 
re-traumatization or further trauma.

Support services workers prepare delicious 
meals, sort laundry, maintain homes, support 
recreational activities, and much more. It’s time 
to show our appreciation for their role on the care 
team. Join us on June 26 for the fourth annual 
Support Services Appreciation Day.

We invite you to participate by sharing your 
appreciation:
 

•	 Submit photos of your support services staff.   
•	 Share a story about how they provide the best 

care.
•	 Upload a video celebrating their work.

Upcoming events

April 2 | WEBINAR
Preparing for 
Difficult Conversations

April 11 | WORKSHOP
Gentle Persuasive Approaches

April 15 | WORKSHOP
Gentle Persuasive Approaches

April 16 | WORKSHOP
Provincial Violence 
Prevention Curriculum

Register at safecarebc.ca/events

safecarebc.ca/topics/trauma-informed-workplaces

safecarebc.ca/supportservices


